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Butler, Matthew

From: . Nicgle-Byrnes <trent.nicole@gmail.com>

Sent: 07T JAH €9 BModda January 23, 2017 627 PM
To: _ Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: Vi ’1 ;quosition to Corridor Pipeline

I am writing in opposition to the central corridor pipeline. My husband, children, and | just moved to Madeira from out
of state for the wonderful community we understand it to be. We are incredibly disappointed to see the new path for
the pipeline goes along Kenwood Road, in the yards of many homes, and that we are in the explosion zone.

There are numerous safety, environmental, and land-use rights issues and risks that lead us to oppose this, and we hope
a resolution can be made that re-routes the pipeline and avoids a residential area.

Sincerely,
Nicki Byrnes

Sent from my iPhone

{hiw ls vo certify that the (mages appearin
ring are an
accurate and complete reproduction of 4 < .uu Elle

locument deliveregd in the regular course of 8 8
Technician /&l Dg‘:e Processed J/fﬁ ?S 2917

e e



mailto:trent.nicole@gmail.com

